
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,       22nd May 2024 
 

 
Leadership Update – Perton Middle School 

 
 

We are delighted to inform you that after a successful round of interviews Mrs Dadge has 
now been appointed to the permanent position of Chief Education Officer for the South 
Staffordshire Learning Partnership and that Mrs Burrington has now been appointed to the 
permanent position of Headteacher at Perton Middle School.  
 
For the last two years, since the inception of the South Staffordshire Learning Partnership, 
Mrs Burrington has been in the role of Acting Headteacher whilst we bedded in to a new 
way of operating across our five schools. 
 
We are very grateful to Mrs Dadge for her outstanding contribution in her previous role of 
Headteacher at Perton Middle School and, more recently, the excellent work she has done 
more widely across the Learning Partnership.  
 
Similarly, we are very grateful to Mrs Burrington for the excellent work she has done in the 
role so far and we very much look forward to working with her to realise her vision for the 
school in the years to come. There are lots of exciting times on the horizon! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

        
 
Alun Harding      Jess Shulman 
Executive Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
South Staffordshire Learning Partnership  South Staffordshire Learning 
Partnership 


